Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Northwest Florida Transportation Corridor Authority
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Northwest Florida Transportation Corridor Authority announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: The September 23, 2010 meeting has been CANCELLED

PLACE: Port St. Joe, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The September 23, 2010 meeting has been CANCELLED.

For more information, you may contact: Amy Paulk at (850)415-1040 or apaulk@gc-inc.com.
